
Home Fixtures  

Opposition must answer yes to all these questions for the fixture to go ahead… 

 

1) Are you bringing with you team/s made up of just one bubble? E.g. each team is made up of 

pupils all from the same bubble 

 

2) Do you have hand sanitiser and PPE with you in your first aid kit? 

 

3) Can you confirm you agree to cancel the fixture if anyone of your pupils or staff begin to 

show Covid-19 symptoms on the day of or when you’re present at NHS? 

 

4) Can you confirm you have read the National Governing Bodies return to play guidance for 

the sport you are intending to play? 

 

5) We will only be providing one toilet for the use of your pupils and staff and you will not be 

allowed to enter the building in any other entrance other than the designated door which 

will be wedged open. Are you happy to consent this? 

 

6) Have you provided NHS with your Risk Assessment? 

 

7) Can you confirm you have read and agree with the NHS Risk Assessment regarding Covid-19 

and a return to fixtures? 

 

8) Can you confirm that no spectators will be coming? 

 

9) Can you confirm you have a register with the names of all your pupils who are attending the 

fixture and will let us know if anyone tests positive within 28 days after the date of the 

fixture? 

 

Please note that the fixture will be cancelled if No is answered to any of the above questions and in 

the event of inclement weather we will also cancel as we are currently unable to host fixtures 

indoors.  

Thank you for your patience and consideration of our protocol and for taking the time to complete 

this document. The safety of all staff and pupils is paramount and we hope we get back to come kind 

of normality soon.  

 


